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Revised 

  

Section 161.850 RSMo requires Department of Elementary and Secondary Education 
(DESE) to develop and produce a publication entitled “The Parents’ Bill of Rights” that 
informs parents of children with an Individualized Education Program (IEP) of the 
educational rights provided under federal and state law. The Parents’ Bill of Rights revised in 
2022 is now available.  
 

You may contact Special Education Compliance if you have any questions at 
secompliance@dese.mo.gov 573-751-0699.  
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